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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

Grange Manor,

High Street

Adderbury

01/09/2017  17:23:352017/4199/A COMMNT Caryl Macfarlane As owners of Flat1, 11 Vine Hill, we are very concerned about the proposed illuminated 

Think sign. Vine Hill is narrow,3 metres wide approx, and no11 is opposite the proposed 

sign. The risk of light pollution to the amenity of residents of the flats in No 11,particularly at 

night is great, and also  in the day if the sign is too bright. Any proposed sign should be of 

the minimum brightness to fulfill its function. It should be turned off completely outside office 

hours. We request that full and serious consideration is given to these concerns and 

requests and that the restrictions requested above be clearly and strictly stipulated, 

rigorously enforced, and monitored to protect residents' visual amenity and their exposure 

to light pollution.

Page 21 of 73


